
 

Open day for businesses and prospective tenants at Baileys Square 

 

The next exciting phase of the new Baileys Square development in Clay Cross is 
progressing. North East Derbyshire District Council would like to invite interested 
businesses and prospective tenants to an open day. 

If you are thinking about taking one, two, three or even four units, we are pleased to 
invite you to an Open Day at the new Baileys Square development in Clay Cross – 
the heart of the amazing regeneration revolution of Clay Cross town centre. 

Date: Thursday 15th May 2025 

Time:10am – 1pm 

Where: The InfoHub, Market Street, Clay Cross 



 

What is going to be at Baileys Square? 

Scheduled to open in late 2025/early 2026, Baileys 
Square will offer prime food, drink, and leisure units. 
Whether you’re launching something new or expanding 
your current offering, now is a great time to secure 
space and discuss requirements in more detail. With 
interest already being shown by a number of potential tenants, take this exciting 
opportunity to come along, tour the site and see the progress first hand. 

We’d love to see you. No need to register, just come along to the InfoHUB and the 
team will be there to greet you. 

For more information contact our Economic Development Unit team at North East 
Derbyshire District Council, call 01246 231111 or 
email economic.development@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk 
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